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Tucson Benedictines have busy summer in liturgical vestments 
 
TUCSON, Ariz.—The Tucson community of the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration 
craft liturgical vestments and at times receive multiple orders from one client. 
 The Sisters just finished a large order for St. Michael and All Angels Anglican Church. 
It included a cope, chasuble, stoles and dalmatics using Bemberg fabric with gold metallic 
banding (photo below, on left). 
 They also completed this Our Lady of Guadalupe and Juan Diego banner for Most Holy 
Nativity Church in Rio Rico, Ariz. Benedictine Sister Lucia Anne Le, OSB hand embroidered 
48 roses on the custom-made banner (photo, below on right). 

### 

The Tucson Benedictine Sisters (including Sister Lucia Anne on right) have been busy 
this summer creating custom-made vestments for a variety of churches. Please click on 
http://www.tucsonmonastery.com/vestments/vestments.php to learn more. 


